
A cheque for 45,500 euro was presented to the Irish Cancer Society (ICS) from the Innishannon 
Steam and Vintage Rally on Oct 26th 2022. 

 

The proceeds were from the 25th Innishannon Steam and Vintage Rally held over the 2022 June 
bank holiday weekend. Over the past 22 years, the rally has raised over 1.5 million euro for the ICS. 


